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SPOTSWOOD HIGH SCHOOL STUDENTS 

TRAVEL TO ORLANDO FLORIDA FOR  

DECA INTERNATIONALS 

 

 SPOTSWOOD, NJ - Forty-two Spotswood High School students received recognition at 

the DECA State Leadership Conference which was held at the Crowne Plaza Hotel, Cherry Hill 

NJ, February 22-24, 2015.  The Spotswood High School chapter did extremely well!  Of the 42 

participants, 19 students qualified and are now eligible to compete at the DECA International 

Competition.   

 

Additionally, three seniors from the Spotswood High School chapter received 

scholarships:  Connor Jagemann received $1,500, Dana Mattioli $500, and Courtney Catapano 

$500. 

 

Spotswood High School Principal Tom Calder stated, “I cannot be more proud of our 

program or of our students.  The advisors, Mrs. Henrietta Manfre and Mrs. Leslie Malec, put in 

countless hours and I truly believe that our DECA program is second to none.  We are 

recognized not only throughout the state but nationally as one of the top DECA programs.” 

 

The DECA International Competition will be held in Orlando, Florida April 24 through 

29, 2015.   
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